PUBLIC NOTICE

CITY OF SOMERS POINT PLANNING BOARD

Please take notice that on January 21, 2015 at 7:00 PM, the Somers Point
Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing at the Somers Point City Hall, located
at 1 West New Jersey Avenue, Somers Point, NJ 08244 at which time pursuant to
N.J.S.A, 40:55D-28, the Planning Board will be considering a Re-examination of
the Master Plan and taking a vote on whether to adopt said Master Plan on said
date. A report has been prepared by Rutala and Associates, the Planning Board’s
Professional Planner, and will be submitted to the Board and on file with the
Secretary of the Planning Board at the Land Use Administrator’s Office located at
1 West New Jersey Avenue, Somers Point, NJ at least ten (10) days prior to the
hearing for any interested members of the public for review and consideration
prior to the hearing.

At the conclusion of the hearing and after listening to the testimony of the
Planner, Board Professionals and members of the public, the Planning Board will
determine whether or not the above referenced Master Plan should be adopted.

Prior to the public hearing, questions or comments may be directed to the Land

Use Administrator during normal business hours.

Georgiana Hutchinson
Administrative Officer



